ROYAL COURTS OF JUSTICE
LONDON, WC2A 2LL

01-405 7641 Extn

The Rt. Hon. Dr John Gilbert MP.
House of Commons
London SW1A OAA. 31 July 1986

PLE T

Thank you for your letter of 29 July.

As 1 said in my answer to Edward Gardner, at the time when I granted
immunity to the official concerned, while I had reason to believe that the
disclosure had been made by the official concerned and that the official
concerned had acted in complete good faith, I was not aware of the full
circumstances. I have nothing to add to that answer.
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